## Jeannette Hatta

4906 53 ave Cold Lake AB schmidt713@hotmail.com

October 1, 2019

To The City of Cold Lake Library Board of Directors,

I am sending this letter to notify you that I am resigning my position on the Library Board. My family and I are leaving Cold Lake, so it is no longer possible for me to hold this position.

I want to thank you for the opportunity I had to be involved with the Board and with the Library. I have enjoyed the experience and I will be very sorry to leave.

November 25th 2019 will be my final Board meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Jeannette Hatta